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STOP PRESS! 
 

 

 

 

 

It would appear that the Server for the Dorridge Surgery Website is in a problem tonight,       

(Saturday 14th January), and access is not possible. We will advise you when this is up and    

running again, immediately it is on line. 

 

 

 

 

 

One item you will not have been able to pick up is that the Surgery will be closed on Thursday 

19th  January from 1pm  until 5.30pm to enable staff training to take place. 

 

Meanwhile…….. 

 

These messages are going out to just around 150 patients, out of some 10,000 plus who are   

registered at the Surgery, can we get more? 

Anything you can do to encourage more patients to be come involved would be a great asset. 

Just ask them to go to dorridgesurgery.co.uk to register. 

 

Meanwhile…… 

 

Keep warm, 

 

 

 

http://www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk/

